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There is one purpose of this Newsletter: to 
give final details of the joint AAL/ALTA 
Roundtable to be held on Tuesday 3 July 
2012 at the University of Sydney Law 
School. 

Unfortunately, the Academy was previously 
provided with details of time and title of the 
event that have proved not to be those of the 
Roundtable as it will take place. 

Therefore, please disregard earlier advice in 
favour of the following. 

The Roundtable will be a plenary session of 
the 2012 Annual Australasian Law Teachers 
Association Conference and will be held from 
3.30 pm to 5.00 pm at the Law School. 

The title of the Roundtable is “The linkage 
between research and the work of the courts 
and the legal profession” 

The topic will be addressed by a first class 
panel comprising the following members: 

The Hon Justice Ronald Sackville AO, FAAL, 
Acting Judge of Appeal of the New South 
Wales Court of Appeal 

Professor George Williams AO, FAAL, Sir 
Anthony Mason Professor of Law and 
Foundation Director of the Gilbert & Tobin 
Centre of Public Law at the University of 
New South Wales. 

Dr Sarah Pritchard, Barrister, Sydney.  

The session will be chaired by The Hon. 
Peter Rose QC. 

The topic to be discussed at the Roundtable 
conforms to an object of the Academy, 
namely, to provide a bridge between 

academia, the practising profession and the 
courts 

Please see the attached flyer supplied by 
ALTA. 

I hope that Fellows, particularly those 
resident in Sydney, may be able to join me in 
attending this event. 
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